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As we come to the end of another successful 
and busy week, it’s been a joy to see the 
children thrive in their learning and play. A 
particular highlight was the wonderful trip to 
Hullaballoo at the Sherriff Centre. Thank you 
to all the parents who kindly volunteered their 
time to help!

Next week brings more excitement with our 
Sports Day – lots of enthusiastic practice is 
already underway! It promises to be a lively 
and competitive event, with a real focus on 
team spirit and having fun. 

Message from the Headmistress

On a wider note, I’ve been continuing my visits to selective schools in the 
area and have been forming very positive relationships with their 
headteachers. I’ve been truly impressed by the breadth and quality of 
schools available to our families. We’ll be organising visits and webinars 
with each of them early in the new academic year to help parents explore 
options. Dates and details to follow.

With the sunshine set to continue, please don’t forget suncream and 
sunhats for the children. And finally, a reminder to RSVP for our Summer 
Fayre – it’s shaping up to be a fantastic community event and a lovely way 
to celebrate the end of a brilliant year together.

Wishing you a sunny and restful weekend,

Mrs Eilish Sleator
Headmistress



Little Learners

Little Learners have been busy bringing stories to life by pretending to be 
different characters and acting them out using words and dramatic actions. 
They are beginning to remember many simple stories and are enjoying 
listening to and joining in with these tales. Recently, they created fantastic 
shields and coats of arms to use while playing in the pretend castle they 
painted. In Maths, the children have been exploring how to represent 
numbers using their hands and fingers, developing their early number skills.



Pre-Nursery

Pre-Nursery have been learning about symmetry and symmetrical patterns 
by making beautiful butterflies, folding and pressing painted wings to create 
the effect. They have also been observing real insects, including ants, stick 
insect eggs, and ladybird larvae, patiently watching them grow and change. 
The children have loved singing minibeast-themed songs, such as "There's 
a tiny caterpillar on a leaf." They enjoyed a fun trip to Soft Play at the Sheriff 
Centre, where they climbed, slid, rolled, and jumped through different play 
areas. Classes 5 and 6 also had an exciting dance lesson from the Alyssia 
Fleur School of Dance.



Nursery

Nursery children have been practising their concert, Giraffes Can’t Dance, 
while learning all about animals and their habitats. They’ve made lovely 
crafts and hats in preparation for next week’s performance and are excited 
to share their work. They have been developing their descriptive language 
skills using alliteration, for example, “Brave Brown Bear.”  With the recent 
warm weather, they have also been discussing how to stay cool, what to 
wear in summer, and the importance of staying hydrated.



The nursery children have also been preparing for Sports Day, staying active 
with plenty of exercise and practicing their teamwork



SPOTLIGHTS OF THE WEEK
Dance Lesson with Miss Molly

Children in Classes 5 and 6 had lots of fun dancing, moving, and playing 
with the music with Miss Molly from the Alyssia Fleur School of Dance. 
They thoroughly enjoyed the session!



SPOTLIGHTS OF THE WEEK
Visit to the Sherriff Centre

The Pre-Nursery children had a fantastic outing this week to Hullaballoo at 
the Sherriff Centre, where they had lots of fun playing and developing their 
physical skills



DATES FOR THE DIARY

Have a great weekend from all at Broadhurst School!
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